Report from the Village Hall August 2023
It has been a very active and enjoyable summer in Guarlford.  Following on from the Family fun day in June, the Village Hall saw the return of Andy Maliphant and The Plump Hill Band in July.  The hall was packed with local people eager to enjoy another fabulous Barn Dance.  The evening, which included a traditional supper, was great fun and left everyone wanting to do it all over again.  Watch out for the posters, there will be another Barn Dance next year!
August saw the hall host a Summer Quiz with questions set by our resident quizmaster Richard Edwards.  In another packed hall, teams of 4 contemplated the fruit synonymous with summer and the origins of the Olympic Games along with a host of other summer related questions.  The winners were Lesley Mills and her team ‘Quizzicals’ while the ‘Clevelode Cluckers’ dipped into the final slot winning a bag of lemons!
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Both these events have helped to raise more much needed funds for the Village Hall as the Committee continue to strive towards their £150,000 target for improvements to Guarlford’s community building.

The next event will be a celebration for National Heritage Week.  Crafts of the Countryside will be open on 15th, 16th and 17th September, showcasing a range of arts and crafts by local people.

On 14th October the Village Hall will be hosting Malvern Wells Players for a ‘Murder Mystery’ evening.

November will see both the Advent Event on 24th and the Christmas Quiz on 25th before the final event of the year, the Christmas Fayre on Saturday 2nd December.

If you would like to get involved with any of these events or offer support to Guarlford Village Hall please contact a member of the committee via the link on this website or send a message via Facebook - you will be made very welcome. 
Gill Hollick

